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BUILDERS AND DEVELOPERS FORUM
ON BUILDING CODE CHANGES 

Local builders and developers are invited to the City of Campbell 
River’s next lunch ‘n’ learn  session on the new amendments to 
the BC Building Code that come into effect on December 19. 
DATE:
Wednesday, December 10
Noon to 2 p.m.

LOCATION:
Campbell River
Community Centre

Coffee and tea will
be provided.
For more information contact:
Kirsten Baird, Development Officer at 250-286-5712.

Presentations by BC Hydro and community emergency preparedness team will share information 
about flood risk and evacuation procedures in the event of a worst-case scenario earthquake.

Where: Tidemark Theatre (seating limited to first 400 people)
When: December 11 (2 p.m. & 6:30 p.m.)

December 15 (2 p.m.)

A video recording of the presentation will be posted on YouTube.
Evacuation area maps for the region and the city with possible water arrival times and 

depths and tips on emergency preparedness are available on the City’s website, with paper 
copies available at City Hall, recreational facilities, the Strathcona Regional District office

at 301-990 Cedar Street and Strathcona Gardens.
Frequently asked questions are also answered at 

www.campbellriver.ca – under City Services / Public Safety.

ATTENTION DRIVERS – 
NEW TRAFFIC SIGNALS ARE OPERATING!

NEW TRAFFIC LIGHTS ARE UP AND 
RUNNING AT PETERSEN RD. AND 14TH AVE.

To alert drivers to the new traffic control system, 
additional signs are in place ahead of the 

intersection. 

HOW COULD A MAJOR EARTHQUAKE CAUSE FLOODING IN CAMPBELLTON 
AND DOWNTOWN CAMPBELL RIVER?

AND DO YOU KNOW WHERE TO GO TO AVOID FLOOD AREAS?


